
NORTHERN VIRGINIA SAIL AND POWER SQUADRON 
Minutes of the April 9, 024 General Membership Meeting 

 
The meeting was conducted by Zoom.  A quorum was not present. 
 
Commander Alan Hart, AP opened the meeting 1945.   
 
Squadron Education Officer Denise Robinson was absent so she could 
take the Boat Handling Course.  She filed her SEO report by email.  She 
is working on the upcoming issue of the squadron newsletter. 
 
Denise thanked Lt Jean Durgin, AP,  who submitted  an in Memorial 
article honoring P/C Fred Zugay, JN.  On April 20th, Denise will be 
conducting a Weather for Boaters on line seminar in conjunction with 
the Patuxent Sail and Power Squadron. 
 
Secretary, Evelyn Alls, P, discussed the current plans for the May 18th 
2024 spring picnic to be held at Fairfax Yacht Club.  Dixie Bones Bar-B-
Cue will cater the event.  The event will be free to current registered 
members. 

  
The next meeting of NVSPS will be the April 24, 2024  Executive 
Committee Meeting by Zoom at 1900. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Evelyn Alls 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 


